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After reviewing the reports, whistleblower’s comments, and the update from the
DoD OIG, I find that DOTS has instituted new policies, training programs, additional
safeguards, and internal control measures to ensure that vehicles transporting live
ammunition throughout Fort Benning are not overloaded. Accordingly, I have determined
that the reports contain all of the information required by statute and the findings appear
reasonable. I have sent a copy of this letter, the agency reports, and the whistleblower’s
comments to the Chairmen and Ranking Members of the Senate and House Committees
on Armed Services. I have also filed copies of the agency reports in OSC’s public file,
which is available online at www.osc.gov. This matter is now closed.

Respectfully,

Carolyn N. Lerner

Enclosures



